St. Mary's Catholic Primary School Newsletter



"a place of educational excellence with Christ at its centre"



Headteacher: Mrs K. Yuen B.Ed. (Hons) M.A. NPQH

Message from the Headteacher

Dear Parents,

It was wonderful seeing so many of you at the Christmas Fayre and supporting the school. Our grateful thanks to the PTFA they worked so hard behind the scenes, to make it such a success. This week we also had Willow and Cedar Class perform "The sleepy shepherd". They were amazing- a real credit to you. Thank you for all your support with the costumes. We now look forward to another festive week next week with our KS2 performance and a whole school theatre visit.

Have an enjoyable weekend Best Wishes Mrs K. Yuen

Important Dates to note...

- 11th December Music Concert with our school orchestra and soloists at 11am Parents welcome.
- 16th December KS2 "Silent Night" 2pm and 7.00pm
- 17th December Whole school Christmas Theatre Visit Warwick Arts Centre. The Gruffalos Child / Lost Gift
- 18th December End of Term PTFA Party Food Lunch (more details to follow) **School closes at 3pm normal time**.
- 27th May The Sacrament of Confirmation 7.30pm 11th June 2016 First Holy Communion

Silent Night - Key Stage 2 Performances

Thank you for all your support with costumes, if anyone needs any help please ask.

Please note an additional performance of "Silent Night" at 2pm has been set to ensure there is space for all. As usual the afternoon performance is suitable for those with younger siblings and grandparents are most welcome too. Seats in the evening are usually at a premium and we aim for two per family.

For the evening performances children will need to arrive at school at 6.30pm to be costumed.



School Choir at Helen & Douglas House

Today our School Choir sang outside the Hospice Shop in Banbury in support of this charity. They were absolutely brilliant ambassadors for the school and should be really pleased with what they did in support of the children in need. The singing was beautiful and comments from passers-by and shop owners were so complimentary. Well done not only for the singing efforts but for helping to make a difference to the lives of others.

PTFA Tuck Shop Sale after school on Friday

Tomorrow after school, the PTFA will be selling Christmas tuck style treats on the playground. The cost will be 50p per item.

Value Focus for December

Mercy and Compassion



Keep in ContaCt: Tel: 01295 660258

Please check our website for regular updates

Email: head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk